
 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR  
 

Notice of Public Hearings: 
 

Budgeting for Results Commission 
 

 Chicago: 1-4 PM on Monday, September 24, 2012 in Room C-500 

of the Michael J. Bilandic Building (160 North LaSalle Street, 

Chicago, IL. 60601) 
 

 Carbondale: 1-4 PM on Wednesday, October 3, 2012 at the 

Southern Illinois University Dunn-Richmond Center (150 East 

Pleasant Hill Road, Carbondale, IL. 62903) 
 

 Springfield: 1-4 PM on Thursday, October 4, 2012 in Room 212 

State House (401 South 2nd Street, Springfield, IL. 62706) 
 

Hearing Agenda:  The public hearings will begin with a brief overview of Budgeting for 

Results (BFR) – its history, current implementation, and future plans for budget reform.   

Commissioners will then seek public testimony from interested parties.  Testimony should 

center on the following topics:  

(1) Proposed metrics that would prove helpful in demonstrating the impact of your 

programs (if applicable);  

(2) Feedback on BFR implementation at the provider/agency level and performance-

based contracting; 

(3) How to improve communication with stakeholders about BFR implementation and 

the eventual reporting of agency/program performance against metrics and goals; 

(4)  Comments on the BFR Strategic Plan; and  

(5)  Any additional suggestions to improve the State budget process. 
 

For more information about BFR visit: http://budgetingforresults.illinois.gov. 

http://budgetingforresults.illinois.gov/

